
Hi everyone,  

 

I’m going to be a little briefer this week because I just want to reiterate where we started with this 

pandemic back in the spring. Given the stats that have been coming out lately it is so important to 

continue to maintain your hand washing and proper cough etiquette as well as social distancing. If 

masks are required please adhere. And if people choose to wear them wherever, please respect their 

right to do so. 

We have been lucky in the North so far and I say so far because I don’t want us to become complacent 

or comfortable that we are in some protected bubble. Even If we were,  we certainly don’t want it to 

burst so please, wherever possible, minimize the risks. 

Some events to look forward to: 

The Flin Flon Art’s Council will be hosting an outdoor market at Pioneer Square tomorrow from 11am – 

3pm while adhering to all social distancing and gathering protocols.  

And on Sunday, the last of their outdoor concert series will be taking place so if you’re looking to get in 

one more outdoor musical performance before the chill of fall rolls around, this is it. Be sure to check 

out the Arts Council website for tickets and more information.  

Speaking of chills, I’m pleased to announce that the Whitney Forum will be opening its doors this season 

under new COVID-19 guidelines. I hope by opening our iconic facility we can continue to keep recreation 

in Flin Flon active and strong as we begin to slowly transition into the winter season. Be sure to visit the 

Whitney Forum Section of our website for a full schedule along with some COVID-19 related important 

information.  

You can’t mention the Whitney Forum without saying how much we are looking forward to seeing our 

Bombers this season. I’m hoping the SJHL and Hockey Canada have things sorted out to make this 

happen. I’m looking forward to seeing you all on the ice this season!  

Until next week, stay safe, stay strong, and stay healthy Flin Flon. 

 

 


